
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

Friday 28th February  

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

We have some very exciting news! Tuck Shop is back! The 

school council have been working very hard over the past few 

weeks to gather exciting, allergy free items to sell. The Tuck 

Shop grand opening will take place during morning break on 

Wednesday 12th March. It will continue to stay open on 

following Wednesdays at the same time. To begin with, the 

Tuck Shop will stock the following items: 

 

 A box of raisins for 20p  

 A fruit splash drink for 50p 

 An exciting Doodle pencil for £1.00 

 A Doodle ruler for £1.50  

 

The School Council would also like to announce a grand 

opening, combo deal of a Doodle pencil and ruler for £2.00! 

 

If on Wednesday, children come to school with a small 

amount of change, either in a clearly labelled envelope or 

purse/wallet to purchase the above goodies! 

 

Get ready to queue on Wednesday 12th March! 

 

Kind Regards,  

The School Council 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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